
SACRAMENTS 
Baptism: The celebration of Baptism is a moment of Grace for those to be baptized, for their families, and for the entire Parish Community.   
Preparation class is held the last Tuesday of each month at 7pm. Please call the office to RSVP. A Parish is a certain community of the Christian 
faithful stably constituted in a particular church, whose pastoral care is entrusted to a pastor (Code of Canon Law #515). Therefore, it is  
important for parishioners to register for contact and pastoral reasons. You must have a sponsor letter from the parish in which each of the  
godparents reside. A godparent must have received the sacraments of Baptism, Penance, Holy Communion and, if married, have been married in 
the Catholic Church. 
Marriage: Couples planning to be married must see a priest at least six months prior to the planned marriage. Couples seeking to be married at All 
Saints need to fulfill the All Saints pre-marriage process. The Wedding Coordinator and/or the Pastor will provide the couple with the guidelines and 
secure the date and time of the wedding.  Do not set a date in advance until you have spoken to the pastor. 
Anointing of the Sick: Please call the Parish Office if you or a member of your family need the Sacrament of Anointing. 

Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time 
All Saints Catholic Church 

October 8, 2017 

Celebration of the Eucharist  
Saturday Vigil Mass: 5:00 pm 
Sunday Mass:  8:00 am & 11:00 am 
Wednesday, Thursday & Friday Mass: 9:30 am 
 

Reconciliation/Confession 
Saturdays:  3:30-4:30 pm or by appointment 

Physical Address: 530 Highway 274 
Mailing Address:  P.O. Box 5443 
   Lake Wylie, SC  29710 
Phone:  (803) 831-9095 
Fax:    (803) 831-6042 
Email:    allsaintsparish@bellsouth.net 
Website:  www.allsaintslakewylie.com 
 

Church Office Hours 
9:00 am to 3:00 pm Monday-Friday 

Parish Staff 
Pastor:   Rev. Agustin Guzman, C.O. 
       803-627-5297, Cell Phone 
Deacons:   Deacon John Hall 
   Deacon Andrew J. Fatovic 
Pastoral 
Assistant:  Brother John Kummer, C.O.  
Secretary:   Wendy Mason (M-F) 
Bookkeeper:   Ricki Alley (Th/F) 
Director of 
Religious Ed.:  Joanne Kazista 
Youth Minister: Julie Hall 
 

Under the Administration of the Rock Hill Oratory 
The Rock Hill Oratory Phone:  803-327-2097 
The Rock Hill Oratory Website: www.rockhilloratory.net 

There was a landowner who 
planted a vineyard, put a 
hedge around it, dug a wine 
press in it, and built a  
tower. Then he leased it to 
tenants and went on a  
journey. 

Matthew 21:33 



The Week Ahead 
Saturday 10/7, Our Lady of the Rosary 
3:00 pm Hudson Baptism  
3:15 pm RCIA 
3:30 pm Confessions 
4:00  pm Respect for Life 
4:30 pm Rosary  
5:00 pm Mass + Mark Matthews 
All Saints Charities-physical collection 
Coats for Kids 
Sunday 10/8, Twenty-Seventh Sunday in Ordinary 
   Time 
8:00 am Mass + Pro Populo 
9:15 am Faith Formation 
9:15 am Seminar on Our Lady of Guadalupe 
9:30 am Faith Study 
11:00 am Mass + Ilko and Rozalia Kozak  
All Saints Charities-physical collection 
Coats for Kids 
6:30 pm Faith Formation 
Monday 10/9, Weekday  
6:00 pm Girl Scouts 
7:00 pm Legion of Mary 
7:30 pm  Boy Scouts 
Tuesday 10/10, Weekday 
12:00 pm  Senior Luncheon at the Waldhorn 
6:00 pm Knights of Columbus 
Wednesday 10/11, Weekday 
9:30 am Mass + Pauline Collevecchio 
3:30 pm Girl Scouts 
Thursday 10/12, Weekday 
9:30 am Mass + Jack Allen 
10:00 am  Bible Study 
3:30 pm Choir Practice 
6:30 pm  Cub Scouts 
6:30 pm HS Discipleship Group 
Friday 10/13, Weekday 
9:30 am Mass + Carmela Samson 
  Benediction and Adoration 
10:00 am—noon  Grief Share 
10:00 am  Ranger Rosary 
5:00 pm Fatima Rosary  

The Week Ahead 
Saturday 10/14, Weekday  
3:15 pm RCIA 
3:30 pm Confessions 
4:30 pm Rosary  
5:00 pm Mass + Tom and Tim Manion 
6:15 pm  Knights of Columbus - Oktoberfest 
Sunday 10/15, Twenty-Eighth Sunday in Ordinary 
   Time 
8:00 am Mass + Armond and Helen Nastari  
9:15 am Faith Formation 
9:30 am Faith Study 
11:00 am Mass + Pro Populo 
6:30 pm Faith Formation 

Middle School Youth Group 
This group is for anyone in grades 6-8. We 

meet the first and third Friday of the month 
at 7 –8:30 pm in the Parish Life Center. 

Upcoming date: 
October 20th 

 

High School Youth Group 
This group is for anyone in grades 9-12. We 

meet on Sunday evenings opposite of  
Confirmation Classes at 6:30-8 pm. 

Upcoming dates: 
October 15th & October 29th 

 

Contact Julie Hall for more info  
803-831-9095 or allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com  

Youth Group News 

The flowers on the altar this weekend    
 were donated by  

Tom and Mary Doyle 

UPCOMING COLLECTIONS 
October 21-22        Mission Sunday-physical  
         collection  
October 28-29        OPEN 
November 2         All Souls 
November 4-5        Building Fund/Friends of the  
         Oratory—physical collections 

              Get FORMED on the go! 
It is easier than ever for you to enjoy your  
subscription to FORMED with our new app. or  
through our mobile website! Learn more at  
app.formed.org  Access Code:T2DVPN 

All Saints Parish has made a donation to the rebuilding of 
St. Anne’s Catholic Church in St. Croix following the  
devastation of Hurricane Irma.  All Saints Charities at work! 



 SAVE THE DATE 
The All Saints Men’s Club would like to  
invite you to the Spaghetti Dinner on  
Saturday, October 28th in the 
PLC.  Please put the date on 
your calendar . 

Once again the Adult Senior Fellowship 
will celebrate Oktoberfest on Tuesday,  
October 10th at noon. Our venue is  

Waldhorn German Restaurant 
12101 Lancaster Highway 

Pineville, NC. 
RESERVATIONS ARE A MUST.   

Sign up will be after all Masses   
this weekend. Separate checks  
will be issued by the restaurant.  
Questions????  Please contact 
Mary Streng at 803-746-5254. 

A seminar on Our Lady of  
Guadalupe by Isa Montes will be 
held this Sunday between Masses. 

Halloween Trunk-Treat 
Party 

    Kick off your Halloween 
Weekend with a Kids Trunk-Treat party on Friday, 27 
October, at All Saints Catholic Church.  The K of C 
and All Saints Catholic Church Youth Group are      
co-hosting a Trunk-Treat event in the parking lot.  
There will also be traditional Fall games, snacks, and 
refreshments.  We need parishioners to participate by 
decorating their vehicles in Halloween fashion,    
wearing costumes (if desired), and distributing       
candies to our kids as they visit your vehicle (or else 
they may TRICK you).  Trick or Treating will start at 
6:30 PM and activities will run until about 8 PM for 
our parish children.  If you are interested in supporting 
this family event, please contact either Chris Rhodes 
at 704-807-0345 or Stephen Markley at                   
704-860-9052; signup sheets will also be available 
after all Masses in October.  They will ask you to 
“register” with them if you plan to decorate a vehicle 
and distribute candy - - - so we can plan the events in 
the parking lot and parish hall.  There will be a prize 
for the best-decorated vehicle; Google “trunk treat” 
for some great ideas.  Help make this a fun, and safe, 
Halloween event for our children.  Get Spooky!   

FOOD FOR FAMILIES 
 

The All Saints council of the Knights of Columbus is 
sponsoring a food drive as part of their Food for 
Families Program.  This month the Clover Area     
Assistance Center (CAAC) is in need of: peanut   
butter, tuna fish, cereal, soup, rice, rice mixes, pasta, 
canned vegetables, and canned meats. Any other    
non-perishable items will be appreciated and used. 
These will be distributed to needy families in our 
community.  Collection boxes will be present in the 
rear of the church before the Masses on October 21st 
and 22nd.   Your generous donations for September 
resulted in 192# of food collected.                      
Please give what you can! 

Celebrating the 100th Anniversary of  
Our Lady of Fatima  1917-2017 

October 13th marks the 
6th and last Apparition 

The “Miracle of the Sun” 
 

Our Lady said:. “say the rosary everyday to obtain 
peace in the world”.  The Legion of Mary and the 
Knights of Columbus will be leading a “scriptural  
rosary” on Friday, October 13th @ 5:00 pm inside  
the church. Pilgrims from all over the world will be 
gathering and celebrating this centennial event in praying 
the rosary to honor Our Lady.  Peter Dell'Accio from the 
Knights of Columbus will be sharing his book;  
The Rosary-The Hard Way: Growing in Love,        
Devotion, and Holiness. Come join us in praying the  
rosary as we honor the wishes of Our Lady of Fatima by 
praying the rosary for peace in the world. We are inviting 
everyone and their families to come join us in prayer. 
Blessed Pope Pius IX once said, "Give me an army  
praying the Rosary and I will conquer the world!” 
All are invited to receive the Anointing of the Sick at the 
9:30 am Mass on Friday, October 13th. Benediction and 
Adoration will follow the Mass. Adoration will be inside 
the church and be reposed at 4:45 pm. The rosary will 
begin at 5:00 pm. 

OPEN WEEKDENDS 
          October 14-15  October28-29 
          November 25-26              December 23-24 

 December 30-31 

St. Anne Catholic School is currently seeking qualified substitute 
teachers.  Contact Melanie Rainier—mrainier@sasrh.com 



All Saints’ Parish Committees  
 

Adult Senior Fellowship Peggy Hamilton..701-7334 
Altar Servers, Deacon Andy..……....….609-439-6134 
Annulments, Rita Kincaid ………….….704-907-3607 
Bereavement Ministry, Joan Epping……….831-8060 
  (Grief Share)  Charlene Horgan.…….704-517-9193 
Boy Scouts, Charles Floyd…………..…704-877-8726 
Building Maintenance, Jim Tully..………..831-8256 
Bulletin, Wendy Mason.…………………....831-9095 
Catholic Faith Study, Jon and Pat Varvel . .831-8247 
Children’s Choir, Darrin Patterson…..803-327-1333 
Cub Scouts, Nick Schifferle……….…...803-242-5927 
Employment Search Ministry, Lou Foery ..627-4743 
Faith Formation, Joanne Kazista..…….803-367-3299 
Finance Council, Jerry Epping………. …...831-6838 
Flowers & Plants, Lucy Quigg .................... 831-0947 
Friends of the Oratory, Jon Varvel ............. 831-8247  
Historian, Carmen Quesada ....................... 746-5373 
Hospice, Mary Doyle……………………….831-8213 
Kitchen, Rich and Sue Kruger………...847-878-9725 
Knights of Columbus, Rick Engel……980-219-8949 
Landscaping, Jim Tully ................................ 831-8256 
Legion of Mary, Janie Davis ………….803-412-2708 
Martha's & Mary's, Peggy Burley ....... 803-701-7558 
Men’s Club, Kirk Bumber……………..803-619-4188 
Music Coordinator, Kathy Lichter….....803-684-1492 
Newcomers,  Mary Long………………….. 746-5881 
Parenting Support Group ………….....803-493-4174 
Parish Council, Fr. Agustin Guzman ......... 831-9095 
Parish Liaison, Mary Cussen……..…..803-675-8258 
Parish Nurse, Madelyn Pazicni……………627-5486 
Prayer Shawl, Kathy Rapp .......................... 684-7852 
Prayer Angels, Carla Cullon ....................... 831-8549 
Ranger Rosary, Vivian Peralta-Mesa...704-910-7942 
Respect for Life, Connor Leahy……………746-5545 
RCIA, Brother John Kummer…………803-493-3901 
Sacristy, Margaret McBeth .......................... 831-1381 
Safe Environment, Joanne Kazista ............. 831-2033 
Sec. Franciscan Order, Len Diaddario 704-497-4658 
Wedding Coordinator, Ricki Alley………..831-2063 
Women’s Org., Melinda Bumber……  803-619-4188 

  Youth Ministry/ 
Young Adult,  Julie Hall………………803-831-9095 

Collection for the 10/1/2017 Weekend 

Offertory….......................…....…………...$12,139.36 
Friends of the Oratory.…...………..…...…..$1,614.75 
Building Fund................…..….....….…........$1,674.75 
Votive Candle.......…..…..……......…….……...$61.00 
All Saints Charities......……………………….$396.00 
Oratorian Seminarians…..……………………..$30.00 
Faith Formation………...…………………….$130.00 

 

Adults:  825    Children:  151 
Total Attendance:  976 

TODAY'S READINGS 
First Reading -- The vineyard of the LORD is the 
house of Israel (Isaiah 5:1-7). 
Psalm -- The vineyard of the Lord is the house of  
Israel (Psalm 80). 
Second Reading -- God's peace will guard your hearts 
and minds  
(Philippians 4:6-9). 
Gospel -- The kingdom of God will be 
given to those who will produce its fruit 
(Matthew 21:33-43)  

The Members of the Parish Pastoral Council 
 

Brendan Caputo  Tim Heeg 
Joe DePalma   Kirk Bumber 
Melissa Branch   Melinda Bumber 
Mike Bernard    
Linda Compton 

On October 21st & 22nd,  the 
Women’s Organization and Youth 
Ministry will be spreading  
Christmas Cheer to needy  
children overseas through the 
Box of Joy program. Last year 
your generous contributions   
provided the only gifts given to nearly 500 children in 
Haiti, Dominican Republic and Guatemala.  Boxes, 
literature and a needs list will be distributed after 
Masses. They will be collected Nov 4th & 5th and Nov 
11th & 12th. A check for $9, made payable to Cross 
Catholic Outreach, is requested to cover shipping 
and overseas costs. If you prefer we shop and fill a 
box for you, donation of $25 to ASWO will cover gifts 
and shipping. Visit CrossCatholic.org/BoxOfJoy.org 
for additional information. If you have questions or 
would like additional boxes, please contact         
Carol Lintner at 803-675-7564 or                         
carollintner@gmail.com 

 
APPLE PIE ORDERS - $15.00 EACH 

ORDER & PAYMENT DUE BY OCTOBER 13TH 
 

NAME________________________--_____________  
 
NUMBER OF PIES _____  PHONE_________________ 
 
PICK UP:  NOV 11TH 5:00 ____ NOV 12TH 8:00 ____  
NOV 12TH 11:00 ____ 
 
PAYMENT:  CASH ______  CHECK ______  CHECK # _____   
(CHECKS PAYABLE TO ASWO) 
 

CONTACT: Carol Lintner 803-675-7564   
carollintner@gmail.com 

 
Pies will be ready after Oct. 28th. Call for early pick-up. 

 



Calling all 6-8th grade students! Join over 700 
students from across the state at the Jr. High 
Youth Rally on November 4 for a day of  
activities, talks, skits, and more! Return the 
form attached to the yellow paper in the  
vestibule by October 8 to secure your spot for 
this exciting day. Contact Julie Hall for more  
information allsaintsyouth16@gmail.com. 

Welcome To  
Our New Parishioners 

 

Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Caillouette 
Mrs. Kate Eastaway and family 

Mr. Jorge Flores 
Mr. and Mrs. Markley Tillman 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Taddonio 

Mr. and Mrs. Paul Talbot 
Mr. and Mrs. Keith Haynes 

Mr. and Mrs. Walter Albrecht III 
Mr. and Mrs. James Cahil 

Mr. and Mrs. Peter Cuozzo 
Mr. and Mrs. David Frintner 
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Grguric 

Mr. and Mrs. Thaddeus Houston III 
Mr. and Mrs. Alex Osipower 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Tyszka 

Mr. and Mrs. Arnold Wolf 
Mr. and Mrs. Luis Arzeno 

Mr. and Mrs. Alexander Bessman 
Mr. Steven Cassaro and  

                   Mrs. Lynda Marion-Cassaro 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Fuhr 

Ms. Donna Lamparter 
Ms. Meg Landerville 

Dr. and Mrs. Harold Mofield 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Fernandez 

"All Saints Children’s Choir is now accepting  
children in grades 2 - 8. We have noticed that 
there was not a group which included middle 
school so we would like to have them join us in 
the Children’s Choir. All will meet after Faith    
Formation (approximately 10:25-10:55 either in 
the sanctuary or in another room) each  
Sunday and sing at Mass the 2nd Sunday of 
the month from October - April as well as at the 
Christmas Eve Mass at 4PM. Anyone           
interested in joining please email  
Darrin@Caricatures4Christ.com or 
call me on my cell at 1-631-871-2562.  

Thank you and God bless you." 

Rachel’s Vineyard Retreats help acknowledge and 
work through unresolved issues that individuals 
struggle with after abortion.  The retreat can bring 
spiritual healing and strengthening of faith. The  
participant can experience the saving power of Jesus 
and the forgiveness that He extends to all of us. The 
next retreat is in Rock Hill, SC, November 10-12.  If 
you or someone you know would benefit from the  
retreat, please contact: Christy  803 554 6088, Kathy 
803 546 6010 Grace4healing@gmail.com, 
www.rachelsvineyard.org 

The September Mass offerings were given  
to the Christian Brothers and  

Glenmary Sisters’  vocation efforts. 


